
Parking at Buffalo Grove High School 

IHSA Girls State Tennis 

 

School will be in session on Thursday and Friday at Buffalo Grove High School so 
parking at the BGHS main parking lot will be limited.  Due to school in session 
and construction at BGHS, we ask that IHSA state tennis participants use the 
BGHS auxiliary parking lot located off Dundee Road.  School vehicles, vans, mini 
buses etc. should not park in the BGHS main parking lot.   

 

 


